
  

                                                      

Sellersville Park & Recreation Board 

140 E. Church Street 

Sellersville, PA  18960 

        

March 26, 2018 

7:00 O’clock P.M. 

         

The regular bimonthly meeting of the Sellersville Park and Recreation Board was called to order by 

Chair, Kathleen Hallman at the stated time at the Sellersville Fire Hall. 

 

 

ROLL CALL: 

 

Members in attendance were: 

  

Chair   : Kathleen Hallman 

Co-Chair  : Linda Hufnagle 

Secretary  : Antonia Buck 

     Kathleen Fretz 

     Barbara Hufnagle 

     David Hufnagle  

Thomas Hufnagle 

     Janice MacKenzie 

     Mark Moore 

 

Members Absent :  

 

 

Borough Manager : David J. Rivet 

 

 

MINUTES 

Mrs. K. Fretz made a motion that the minutes of the October 3, 2017 meeting be approved. Mrs. L. 

Hufnagle seconded and the motion carried with all in favor. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

The annual Easter Egg Hunt will be held on Saturday, March 31st.  The eggs were dyed at the Fire Hall 

on prior to the start of the meeting. Members will meet at the Public Works garage to set up for the Egg 

Hunt at 11:00 a.m. Saturday, March 31st. Kool Licks will be supplying 40 gift certificates as they did 

last year.  

 

TRANSFORMATION SKETCH PLAN 

Chair Hallman informed the Board that she won a free transformation sketch plan from Derck & Edson 

to provide a potential plan to improve the former Penn Pants lot adjacent to Druckenmiller Playground. 

 

FAIRY DOOR EVENT 

The Park and Recreation Committee discussed the next find the fairy door event, Sunday May 6th 

between 1 - 4 p.m. Set up will begin at 6 a.m. Mrs. Fretz, Chair Hallman and Mrs. Buck will assist Ms. 

MacKenzie with setting up and registration. 

 



  

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no additional matters to come before this meeting of the Park and Recreation 

Board, Chairperson Hallman declared this meeting duly adjourned at 8:35 P.M. The next scheduled 

meeting will be June 5, 2018 at the Druckenmiller Playground pavilion. 

 

                  

               

      By:  __________________________ 

         Kathleen Fretz 

                       Secretary                      


